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NAMING NEW FACILITIES
(P4/12/85; A5/16/85)

Insofar as possible, the Board will name a school after the name of the
geographic section which it serves.

The Board will observe these guidelines:
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The name should be easily identifiable with the school.

The name should not be in conflict with the names of other schools in the
system, surrounding counties, or in the state.

If possible, the name should be selected on a geographical basis, but most
important, it should have significance for the students who will attend the
school. .

The names of people shall not be used.



